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* Are you aged between 50 to 64 years?
* Do you have access to a computer and the internet?
e Are you happy to have two MRI brain scans?

The University of Melbourne Academic Unit for Psychiatry of Old Age (AUPOA) is
looking for volunteers to join The MICRO Study.

The MICRO study will use an exciting new form of MRI brain imaging called “7T MRI”
to closely examine dementia risk in our participants.

If you, or someone you know would be interested in participating,
or for more information, please contact:

Rhoda on ph: 03 8387 2202 or email: rhoda.lai@unimelb.edu.au

Visit the AUPOA website: www.aupoa.unimelb.edu.au
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